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Our budding artists have been busy- check out what’s been happening 

across the school! 

EYFS 

Nursery and Reception are our most prolific artists 

as they are constantly creating and experiencing 

using a variety of materials to express 

themselves. Reception enjoyed responding to a 

hail storm and created these beautiful paintings! 

 

KS1 

The Infants have been 

developing their sketching skills 

and created some wonderful 

sketches of our beloved Liverpool 

skyline! They’ve also 

learnt about the artist 

Kandinsky and created stunning colourful pieces of 

their own both digitally and using oil pastels. 

KS2 

The Juniors have been using lots of different materials 

including clay to make dragon’s eyes and even food 

to make portraits! 

Upper Key stage 2 are learning about the artist Frida 

Khalo and exploring themes of identity. They’ve also been really honing in 

those drawing skills with stunning still life drawings inspired by Paul Cezanne! 

 

 

 

HIVE 

Hive have been exploring themes around family. They used different 

materials to draw their family and then even used mini canvases to create a 

family portrait! 

 

 


